
Posted 9/20/19 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Public notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Airport Commission of the City 

of Platteville may be present at the Platteville Airport located at 5157 Hwy 80 S to 

attend the Airport Open House and discuss the Airport Master Plan on Monday, 

December 13 from 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM. The Public are welcome to attend and 

discuss the Master Plan with Commission Members. No action will be taken.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


